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Description

I am starting the Pyrenean High Level Route today, from the Atlantic to the Mediterranean, and then
hope to go on to the Alps so I won’t be blogging about Scotland’s National Parks for six weeks or so.   I
may send some postcards from abroad, as there are always things to learn from elsewhere, but so far
this morning there are no signs of the fires that have been devastating the Gironde.  Until now I had
never thought that I might be walking along a giant natural firebreak – or so I hope – between Spain
and France.

I’d like to thank again all those people who feed information to parkswatch and my apologies that a
host of things I had hoped to write about will now have to wait until the Autumn.  I have scheduled one
post for tomorrow but that’s it.  Enjoy the break!
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